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Principal Message

Greetings!

The purpose of our e-newsletter is to provide specialized information to all
Springboardians. A school newsletter is also a great way to develop a strong
relationship with parents.

This open and interactive approach also helps in discovering and
strengthening inherent talent in the students. All our school activities are
based on a participatory spirit that reduces the inhibition levels of the
students and thus assists the students in becoming aware of their potential.
The school atmosphere evokes a team spirit amongst the students and
teachers with a conviction that “‘We can do it'’. We promote the joy and
excitement of learning and also enjoy the pleasure of our achievements.

Principal
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PONGAL CELEBRATIONS

Pongal is a harvesting festival, a traditional occasion for thanking the nature.
We celebrated Pongal with much fervor and enthusiasm.

Principal, Ms Tanuja, expressed that the initiative was to familiarize children
with the rich culture and traditions of the state. Teachers performed “BHOGI
MAHOTSAVAY, in honor of Lord Indra.

The celebrations were highlighted with the presentation of ‘kolams’ apart from
the distribution of traditional sweets. Students dressed in traditional attires
made the occasion more colorful and joyful.

The festival celebrations reached a crescendo as the students came together
to add grace to the festival celebrations.
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REPUBLIC DAY CELEBRATIONS

The 68th Republic Day was celebrated in all its solemnity and grandeur.
Students saluted the National Flag and pledged themselves to upholding the
honour and integrity, diversity and uniqueness, that is “INDIA”.
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FIELD TRIP

Field trips give students educational experiences away from their regular
school environment.

On February 3rd and 10th, in search of a great field trip, we took our children
to visit “BABU JAGJEEVAN RAM PARK” to refresh themselves. Field trip
encourages the children’s natural curiosity and love for learning, improves
observational skills, and enhances aesthetic sense.
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SCIENCE FAIR

Science Fair was celebrated on February 28", 2017 to mark the discovery of
the Raman Effect by the great Indian physicist Sir Chandrashekhara Venkata
Raman, on 28 February,1928. Students actively participated in the event by
presenting their creative ideas through the exhibits.
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C.V. Raman published the principles of "Raman Effect” which
explained the “Light Emission” and for it he awarded the Noble
Prize.

Indian Postage
Stamp released on
C.V. Raman in 1971

3 haere
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PARENT-TEACHER MEET

“At the end of the day, the most overwhelming key to a child’s success
is positive involvement of parents.” - Jane .D. Hull.

We, at SBA, strive to build a strong relationship with parents to connect home
and school. We approach parents with the progress of their wards and
emphasize that the foundation of the students success lies in the hands of
both parents and teachers.

Parent Words:

“Good hygienic atmosphere, well disciplined school inculcating great values in
children.” - Mr B. Chari

Great commitment and empowerment in imparting skills in children.
- Mr M. Prakash

Positive attitude observed in my child. Teachers are lovable and their efforts
are appreciable. We are very thankful to SBA. - Mr C. Sudhir
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Thank you
Spring Board Academy - Tirupati



